
 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 19th July 2021 

                                                                                                     

 

Dear parents and carers of Lime Class, 

 

Change of Arrangements for Lime Class Meeting Mr Prewer 

 

We are writing to inform you that Mr Prewer is currently having to isolate and will not be able 
to return to the classroom before the end of term.  Mr Prewer will be meeting your children 
via Google Meet tomorrow morning and completing some fun transition activities with them. 
Lime class will be supported in school by a teaching assistant during this time. 

 

Whilst we understand the children will miss meeting Mr Prewer in person, the health of all 

staff and pupils must remain our priority at this time. 

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

 

 

                Mrs N Carpenter 

Head of Upper School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


